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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Due to a complication with the gas supply in school, the kitchen does not have the capacity to 
cook hot meals. Due to this the menu has be adapted and for the next two weeks, the choices 
are as follows: 
 
Monday – choice of sandwiches or cheese lattice  
Tuesday – a choice of baps or cheese oatcakes  
Wednesday – choice of sandwiches or jacket potatoes 
Thursday – choice of baps or sausage rolls  
Friday – pasta bake or hot dogs  
 
If the altered menu is not of your child’s choice, packed lunches from home is still an option.  
 
This problem is unforeseen and we apologise for any inconveniences. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Butler  
Headteacher  
 


